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Mr J MacMillan
50¢ london Road .
St Albans

Harts

ALl ING

Dear Sir

PROPOSED SINGLE STOREY FRONT EXTENSION TO CHAULDEN COMMUNITY CENTRE

The above application was considered at the Development Control Committee on
28 September 1989. The Committee's recommendation was resclved to carry

out the development pursuant to the provisions of Regulation 4(5) of the
Town and Country Planmning General Regulations 1976.

Yours faithfuily

L

CHIEF PLANNING OFFICER




